PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
PO, Box 97034
Bellevue, VWA 98009-97 34

PSEcom
May 2, 2011

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. UE-110550
Advice No. 2011-09 — Electric Tariff Filing

Dear Mr. Danner:

On March 30, 2011 Puget Sound Energy (the “Company”) filed with the Commission proposed changes
to Schedule 137, Temporary Customer Charge or Credit. The Company’s 1,082,384 electric customers
who receive bundled service will see an increase in their bill due to removal of the credit that had been
previously passed through under Schedule 137. The remaining 17 customers, who are retail wheeling
customers, will see no change in their bills as a result of this filing. Pursuant to WAC 480-100-198,
Notice Verification and Assistance, the Company is providing this statement that it has posted the
above-referenced filing in accordance with WAC 480-100-193(1), Posting of Tariffs for Public
Inspection and Review; Web, Telephone, and Mail Access.

The Company also states that notice to the public of the filing referenced above will be completed in
accordance with Schedule 137 by providing notice in the form of a bill print message as allowed in
WAC 480-100-195, Notice of Tariff Changes Other Than Increases in Recurring Charges and
Restrictions in Access to Services. The following message will be printed on customer bills starting on
May 3 and continue until all customers have received the message one time: Your electric bill this
month reflects a May 1 increase due to the expiration of the renewable energy credit.

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information. If you have any other
questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

TWAD(BUM

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

cc: Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie



